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CONSTRUCTION NOTIFICATION 
Coastal GasLink is committed to creating an extraordinary legacy of safety and respect for all 
people, communities and the environment. As part of this commitment, we are keeping our 
neighbours along the project route informed on construction activities happening near their 
community. Please note the following information: 

 
 
What: As part of mainline construction activities, Coastal GasLink will be conducting a trenchless 
crossing installation at Kitamaat Village Road.  There may be traffic interruptions during the 
crossing. 
 
When: The trenchless crossing installation will begin as early as August 28, 2022 and is 
scheduled to occur between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m.  It is possible that Kitamaat 
Village Road may experience periodic traffic interruptions occurring during this time from 
September through to November. 
 
Where: Installation activities will occur within the Coastal GasLink right-of-way where it crosses 
Kitamaat Village Road at KP 660+506.6.  Please see the map included as part of this notification. 
 
Expected Duration: Activities are expected to occur from August 28, 2022 through to November 
2, 2022.   
 
Potential Impact: While there are no anticipated permanent road closures required as part of 
this activity, there may be brief road closures and other traffic disruptions that are expected.  
Drivers are asked to obey all speed limits, traffic control devices and flag-persons. 
 

 Map:  See the following page – crossing area is circled in yellow. 
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Questions regarding these activities or general project construction can be directed via email to 

coastalgaslink@tcenergy.com or by phone to 1-855-633-2011. 
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